
 
 

NOTICE OF EVENT 
 
 
 

Environmental Board Holiday Party 
Mary Gay Maxwell’s Home 

December 16, 2009 at 6:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
 

A quorum of the Environmental Board may be present, but no formal action will 
be taken.  

 
 
 
 

The City of Austin is committed to compliance with the American with Disabilities Act.  Reasonable modifications and 
equal access to communications will be provided upon request.  Meeting locations are planned with wheelchair access.  
If requiring Sign Language Interpreters or alternative formats, please give at least 4 days notice before the meeting 
date.  Please call Marilla Shepherd at the Watershed Protection and Development Review Department at 
512-974-3443 , for additional information; TTY users route through Relay Texas at 711.   
 


